
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Visegrad Strategic Project: Transport Integration for Prosperity. The Importance of 

Rail Connections for the V4 Internal Cohesion 

 

Workshop in Warsaw 

14 - 16 January 2016 

 

 

 

The Warsaw School of Economics is hosting the first project workshop of the Visegrad 

Strategic Project: Transport Integration for Prosperity. The Importance of Rail Connections 

for the V4 Internal Cohesion. The project, in which six universities from all the V4 countries 

are participating, aims for harmonisation of V4 transportation policies. It will enable the 

improvement of coordination of this policy and also the improvement of cross border 

connections. 

The workshop participants will present and discuss the first step of the project, the research 

matrix for both research sections: transport-policy and transport-geography. This will cover 

all the issues of rail transportation in the V4 countries which will be important for identifying 

the specific approaches and possible common steps or harmonization. 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

With kind support of the Visegrad Fund: www.visegradfund.org. 

Further information on the project: http://www.itregep.cz/en/visegrad-grant 
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